
NEW FRIENDS 
NEW SKILLS 
NEW FITNESS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Start 2024 with a bang and take 
up a brand new sport 

Oakley started their first girls only cricket team in 2023 with great success. 
Come and give it a try in 2024 with your first session free!  

 

Oakley Cricket Club | RG23 7EA 

Girls Training – from Year 3 to Year 6 

Friday 6.15-7.15pm (From May 3rd)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact: Ross Hunter | r.hunter@elsevier.com | 07891 592501     

mailto:emma.cowdrill@gmail.com

